
TABLED MATTER 
Executive Committee of Council 
2015 June 18   

 
 

 
Item 8 (d) – NEW APPLICATIONS  
  Executive Committee of Council Open Meeting 
  held on 2015 May 21 

 
 (d) #15/34  Moscrop Secondary School  
   BC High School Provincial Badminton Championships 
    
 An application was received from the Moscrop Secondary School 
 requesting a grant in support of travel expenses for 19 players, Burnaby 
 residents to attend BC High School Provincial Badminton Championships 
 to be held on 2015 May 28 – 30 in Kamloops, BC. 
 
 Request: $1,000  CPA: 2014 - $1,000 (Girls Volleyball) 
     2013 - $1,000 (Girls Volleyball) 
     2012 - $1,000 (Boys Volleyball) 
       
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR JOHNSTON:  
SECONDED BY COUNCILLOR DHALIWAL: 
 
“THAT this grant request be now TABLED.” 
 

    CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
 

This grant request was tabled in order for staff to provide more information on the 
event. 

 
 
 

 


